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Transparency in spending is necessary in healthcare.  Especially when a healthcare 

organization is classified as a “Not For Profit”.  A law that requires healthcare 

organizations to share publicly the amount of money they are willing to pour into 

replacement workers in the fight against their very own communities needs to be 

passed.  These organizations should not be able to hide the astronomical amounts of 

money they spend on a strike that should instead be reinvested in their own 

employees and communities.   


